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Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to our new Read Write Inc reading scheme.  We hope that you and your child have enjoyed getting to 

know these new books.  These will be the only books that your child will bring home from now on.  The focus is for 

your child to use their current understanding in phonics, as the main tool for decoding and blending words.  Your 

child will be reading these books in their daily phonics lessons, they will then bring that book home to share and 

practise with you.  Our intention is that your child will become a confident and fluent reader, but they will only 

develop that fluency if they practise daily with us at school AND daily with you at home.  Please continue to use the 

Reading Record to record any reading you do at home and add any comments that you have. 

 

We will be uploading some videos to our website, for you to watch.  These will give you more information about the 

books and how to support your child at home, they are short and easy to watch, so please have a look. 

 

Your child will have a plastic folder in their bookbag containing their ‘Reading Books’, and a sharing book from the 

class book box, which is a book for you to read and share with your child.  This sharing book can be changed in 

school at any time.  Please keep these books in the bag at all times, your child needs these for school every day.  The 

reading book will be changed on a Friday during phonics groups.  You may find that your child has more than one 

Reading Book, they should read all of these.   

 

Once your child has completed all of the colours in the scheme they will move on to other books, including our ‘Free 

Readers’ section in our library.   

 

We still need parent helpers in school to support the children, please let Denise in the office know if you have any 

time to spare, this has such an impact on the progress of our children. 

 

Please see the information enclosed from Ruth Miskin, about the Read Write Inc scheme. 

  

Yours Sincerely, 

Adriana Bennett 

Reading Lead 


